Humboldt Lodge No. 79 -
Installation of Officers

Brothers and Friends;

Please join the officers and families of Humboldt Lodge No. 79
this Saturday December 7th, 2024 at 2 o’clock for the annual
installation of our officers for 2025. We expect to finish by
3pm when we will have light refreshments in the dining room.
OQur officer’s corp 1is full of enthusiasm to make the year
ahead full of Fellowship, Charity, and a year to better
ourselves and our community. All are welcome to this event and
we look forward to your support.

Fraternally yours,

Davin Bowerman
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